
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Call for Expressions of Interest  
Community Collaboration 
Committee Community Member 

 
 

Expressions of interest for a community member to join The Royal Australian and New Zealand 
College of Psychiatrists (RANZCP) Community Collaboration Committee (CCC) are now welcome. 
 
The CCC is a dedicated and passionate group of community members and psychiatrists committed to 
developing policy, advice and standards of practice to support partnering with carers and family 
(whānau) in mental health care.  
 
Community Members wishing to be considered for appointment to the CCC and other College 
committees, will be selected based on the selection criteria, including:  
• Experience in mental health service provision and policy development  
• Skills of the individual relevant to the role and how they will utilise their lived experience of mental 

illness e.g. as a consumer, carer or family / whānau member within the role  
• Knowledge and understanding of the CCC and how community members have influenced  

RANZCP business  
• Commitment towards ensuring that the professional development of psychiatry has strong 

partnerships with people with lived experience.  
 
The appointment is from the date of appointment until the conclusion of the RANZCP Annual General 
Meeting in 2023.  
To obtain a copy of the Community Member Position Description and Community Member Support 
Policy please contact pppc.mailbox@ranzcp.org   
Express you interest in joining the committee 
Expression of interest form 
Expressions of Interest must be received by 25 April 2022 
Further information about the RANZCP is available at Royal Australian and New Zealand College of 
Psychiatrists | RANZCP 
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